
Stephen A. Byrne 
Senior Vice President, Nuclear Operations 

803 345.4622 

October 1, 2002 
RC-02-0170

A SCANA COMPANY

Document Control Desk 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 

ATTN: Mr. Rajender Auluck 

Gentlemen:

Subject: VIRGIL C. SUMMER NUCLEAR STATION 
DOCKET NO. 50/395 
OPERATING LICENSE NO. NPF-12 
BASIS DOCUMENTATION FOR THE APPLICATION FOR RENEWED 
OPERATING LICENSE

On September 24, 2002, a meeting was conducted at NRR for the purpose of presenting 
and discussing the contents of the Virgil C. Summer Nuclear Station application for a 
renewed operating license. During this meeting, the basis documentation underlying the 
application was discussed and a request was made that this information be docketed in 
support of the technical review to be conducted by the NRR staff. In response to this 
request, the enclosed CD is herein provided which contains the subject basis 
documentation.  

I certify under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct.

Executed on Stephen A. Byrne
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